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November 16, 2021 
 

To:  Moniteau School District Families 
 
Hi Moniteau Families.  Please see the information below.  I recently received an email from 
Midwestern Intermediate Unit IV regarding data collection for Pre-Employment 
Transition Services and Transition Services through Temple University.  The survey link 
below will help OVR (Office of Vocational Rehabilitation) address the needs of students 
and youth with disabilities.  Please consider taking the survey. 
 
Thank you 
 
Paula Bredl, Director of Special Education 
 
Received Email:  
We are writing for your help in reaching youth and families about Pre-Employment 
Transition Services and Transition Services.  
  
The Institute on Disabilities at Temple University and the Pennsylvania 
Rehabilitation Council is collecting information from Pennsylvanians with disabilities 
and their family members to help the Office of Vocational Rehabilitation (OVR) 
address the needs of students and youth with disabilities, and their families, and 
plan quality services that support competitive employment.  
  
Please share this survey with the students, families, and schools you work with. The 
survey will be open until November 30th. It is anonymous and voluntary. It will 
take approximately 20-30 minutes. Students and youth can win 1 of 20 $20 gift 
cards. Family members can win 1 of 3 $20 gift cards.   
  
Please email ovrcsna@temple.edu with questions or accommodation requests.  
 
Survey link: https://forms.office.com/r/fw7aBWt9jz  
  
Thank you for your help! 
K. Eva Weiss, Ph.D. (she/her) 
Research Associate, Institute on Disabilities at Temple University, UCEDD, College 
of Education and Human Development 
 


